
 

 

NEWSLETTER 29th September 2017NEWSLETTER 29th September 2017NEWSLETTER 29th September 2017   

GUSTON 
CHURCH OF ENGLAND PRIMARY school 

 
Week 5 

 
Monday 2nd Oct 
2-3pm Tea Party 
 
Tuesday 3rd Oct 
3-4pm Yr 4-6 
Football Club  
 
Wed 4th Oct 
3-4:30pm Hi 5 
Gym Club 
 
Thursday 5th Oct 
 
Friday 6th Oct 
2:30pm Celebra-
tion Assembly 
 
 

Week 6 
 
 

Monday 9th Oct 
 
Tuesday 10th Oct 
3-4pm Yr 4-6 
Football Club  
 
Wed 11th Oct 
3-4:30pm Hi 5 
Gym Club 
 
Thursday 12th Oct 
2pm Harvest 
Festival Assembly 
Kent Test Results 
 
Friday 13th Oct 
2:30pm Celebra-
tion Assembly 

Order your school uniform online from Tesco or School Trends.  Please see links below:  

www.tesco.com/ues or www.schooltrends.co.uk  Please ensure that you register before ordering. 

 

Telephone 01304 206847 Website: www.guston.kent.sch.uk 

e-mail: admin@guston.kent.sch.uk or headteacher@guston.kent.sch.uk  

 

On Wednesday and 
Thursday we had a  
furry friend, Paddy 
visit with his owner 

Jo.  Together  they set out to educate 
our young children about caring for 
dogs, how to behave around dogs, 
being a responsible dog owner and 

how to stay safe around dogs. 
Everyone, including Paddy, had a fun 

and exciting time together. 
Please visit their website for more  

information:www.dogstrust.org.uk/news-

events/blog/send-the-paw-fect-gift-to-

your-local-dogs-trust 

HOUSE POINTS  

UPDATE! 
 

Burgoyne:    92 

Connaught:    95 

Redoubt:        88 

Kearsney:       106 
 

Well done everyone 

Reading Audit  

Thank you to all the parents who  

volunteered to be part of our  

Reading Audit.  The response was  

overwhelming so Mr Brinicombe and  

Mr Rowden were unable to speak to you all.   

 

The outcome of the visit was really useful.  It 

highlighted some excellent practice but also 

gave us some next steps which will we be  

working on.  Areas identified for development 

included:  

 Support for ‘free’ readers 

 Support for parents at home  

Writer of the Week.. 
 

                    Nominations this week are: Zayan, Billy, Arthur, Milly-Su, 
         Aasthik and Eli. 

 

                         The winner this week is…  ARTHUR 
 

                                                        Please turn over to read his work.   

We have noticed some very rough behaviour on the  

playground before school and during playtimes.  Whilst 

we can monitor and take action when necessary during 

the school day, we would like your support in  

encouraging appropriate play before the school opens. 

  In particular the game of ‘Sumo’ has resulted in a 

 number of children being knocked over and hurt.   
 

Thank you for your cooperation.  

Get Together  

Monday, 2nd  

October 2-3pm  

We have organised a tea party for  

Monday 2nd October  

as an opportunity for parents to get 

together.   

It would be particularly nice to see 

some of our new families, so please 

come a long and introduce  

yourselves.   

Staff will be busy baking (or buying!) 

cakes over the weekend for you all to 

enjoy and tea and coffee will be  

available too.   

We look forward to seeing you there, 

Mrs Day  

Happy Dashain  
 

On behalf of  

everyone at Guston CEP School, we wish all 

our Nepalese families a very happy Dashain.  

Enjoy this special time of celebration.    
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